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SHRA (www.shra.org) is a Joint Powers Authority created by the City and County of Sacramento to represent both jurisdictions 
for affordable housing and community redevelopment needs. SHRA has a FY 2014 budget of $167.7 million and 225 employees. 
The Agency owns and manages 3,144 units of public housing and is one of the largest landlords in Sacramento. SHRA also 
administers approximately 11,800 rent assistance vouchers per month. 

 

 
 
CONTACT: 
Angela Jones, Public Information Officer 
(916) 440-1355, or (916) 919-3090 
www.shra.org 
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December 19, 2016 
 
 

SACRAMENTO HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY ANNOUNCES 
END OF YEAR HOLIDAY AND CLOSURE SCHEDULE 

 
Sacramento, CA | Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency administration offices at 
801 12th Street will be closed Monday, December 26, 2016 through Monday, January 2, 2017 
due to scheduled closures and observance of the Christmas and New Year holidays.  
 
The Housing Authority Housing Choice Voucher offices at 630 I Street will be closed December 
26 through December 30, 2016, and January 2, 2017. 
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